PRESS RELEASE OCTOBER 15, 2012

The following action was taken at last night's board meeting:

- Approved the School Report Cards
- Approved the draft of the FY12 Audit Report
- Approved the Memorandum of Understanding for the Randy Rich Memorial Basketball Court and permission to proceed with project
- School Board discussed the Resolutions to be presented at the IASB
 Conference in November. Debbie Lowrance is our district representative.

PERSONNEL:

Employments:

- Cynthia Mendenhall RHS Assistant Head Cook
- Becky O'Dell RHS Cook Helper
- Tammy Tennyson RHS Cook Helper
- Celia Griffy Homebound Instructor

Superintendent/Administration Report:

• Superintendent Quick thanked LTC and Chris Teague for their help with the repairs to the cut internet cable at Nuttall Middle School.

The next regular School Board Meeting will be Monday, November 19, 2012 at Nuttall Middle School at 7 pm.